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A District Boy Scout Senior Patrol Leader (SPL) Council is forming right here in your backyard. Come be part of the SPL Council roundtable and get the tools and support for running your troop.  This is a youth run Council with an Advisor present to assist as needed.  We would like all Grayback District SPLs to attend this once a month get together. Meet other SPLs from other Troops in your District and share ideas on running meetings, solving problems, exchanging camping trip experiences and much, much more. By attending you will be learning to build a stronger, fun Troop and District. You will learn some proper leadership skills and some methods you would not want to use. In addition we request if the SPL cannot attend a meeting he should encourage his ASPL to attend, so we have representation from each Troop. 


The first meeting will begin on October 8, 2015 at 7:00pm


Redlands LDS Stake Center


350 S Wabash Avenue


Redlands, CA


Remember ‘If you are early you are on time, if you are on time you are late”


We hope to see you there (EARLY)








A New opportunity


for Boy Scouts


Has Arrived in 


the Grayback District 











   For more information email Carolyn Stanley at bcstanley80@gmail.com. Or Call 952-529-2228








